
Honorable Board Members, Esteemed fellow MUN Members,  

As you may have already seen, I am applying for the head of Marketing 
position. Having joined the club three semesters ago, and participated to 
regular debates, I have gained valuable experiences and friends. I also 
believe occupying a board position and contributing to the club will be 
beneficial to my future both at the HSG and after I have obtained my 
bachelor’s degree and in my pursuit of becoming a diplomat.  

I am hoping to contribute to making the club an even better experience than 
this year for both newbies and veterans, as well as gaining valuable 
experience. I would like to do this by being part of the various decision -
making processes, as well as forming new connections and fri endships. 

‘‘But now is not the time to ask what you can do for me, but what I can do 
for you’’ - Abraham Lincoln (probably). I already have experience planning 
events and connecting with sponsors and other organizations, since I have 
been part of the carnival band Descampados Zug in 2016 and was part of the 
team planning the Scampiball 2016, an event with over 1000 attendees. 
There I was able to prove my planning and organizing skills, which I would 
like to contribute to this club as well.  

Furthermore, I consider myself a very sociable and reasonably responsible 
person, so you can rest assured that I will always be among the first to reach 
out, connect, and mediate both within, as well as outside the club. Since I’m 
working several days a week at my part -time job, I can prove that I won’t 
crack under pressure and will be able to endure heavy workloads easily.  

I would also be happy to be considered as a candidate, awaiting for your 
confidence.  

I yield my remaining time to you. 

Tim Zihlmann 
 


